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Public Hearing
June 27, 2024

PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of County Road Commissioners of Iron County held a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 27, 2024, at 1:00 p.m.
in the Road Commission offices located at 800 West Franklin Street, Iron River, Michigan.

Present for the roll call were Chairman Ernie Schmidt, Vice Chairman Ron Frailing, Commissioners Dan Germic, Jim Cihak,
and Chuck Batton. Superintendent/Manager Brad Toivonen, HR-PR Administrators Patti Leonoff and Brynn Tomas,
Michelle Johnson, Finance Director/Clerk and Josh Harju, UPEA were also present.

The purpose of the public hearing was to receive public comment on the acquisition of property from the United State:s of
America, on Baumgartner Rd, near the intersection of State Highway M-73 necessary to safely install a culvert that was
damaged in the spring flood of 2023.

Chairman Schmidt called the meeting to order, led the pledge of allegiance and immediately opened public comment.

UBL. (0] NT
None.

Moved by Commissioner Cihak, with support from Germic, to close public comment at 1:10 p.m.
Roll call vote:

Ayes: All

Nays: None

Motion carried

Following a brief discussion between Josh and the Board, there were no further questions.

With no further business to come before the Board it was motioned by Battan and supported by Frailing to adjourn the
public hearing at 1:13 pm.
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Ernie Schmidt, Chairman Michelle Johnson, Firiance Director/Clerk




